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Oregon was the leader in universal vote-by-mail, which has been SAFE, FAIR, 

efficient and cost-effective for 20+ years. There is absolutely no logical reason we 

should take our state BACKWARDS in time to recreate an outdated voting system 

that's more complicated, less accessible (especially for the elderly, those with 

disabilities and those living in more rural & remote parts of the state) and definitely 

more costly. We shouldn't be wasting money or time on such a foolish endeavor. 

Anyone supporting the idea of abolishing vote-by-mail is definitely not being fiscally 

responsible. Oregon has the one of the safest and most secure voting systems in the 

country. SB 210 is an affront to voters and should be DOA. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Jeff Katz 


